
September’s PAC News 
Parents met for the first meeting on September 20th 
in the garden. The current schedule for meetings are:  

EVERY THIRD TUESDAY AT 3PM AT THE SCHOOL!! 
PAC is looking for more parent involvement, a survey 

has been created to better understand the needs of 
the parent community and to garner support with the myriad of activities and 
events that PAC offers. Here is a link to the survey, please consider taking 5 
minutes to provide your feedback.    https://forms.gle/eJW9PhKsLxacWfHi8  

 

Thank You for taking the time to 
support the kids, teachers and staff of 
Wildflower.  

Kindly, Meghan & PAC Executive

WELCOME BACK 
Thank You to Jodi Dool 

for another amazing first 
day back event! The 

garden and yard were full 
of kids and parents, thank 

you for all coming out!  

WELCOME NEW 
FAMILIES 

Please reach out to PAC 
for any questions, 

comments or concerns.  

PLAYGROUND 
PROJECT 

Thank You for all the 
support shown to make 

this playground a reality! 

WILDFLOWER SCHOOL WEBSITE 
  https://wildflower.sd8.bc.ca 

PAC encourages Parents & Students to check-
in with our schools website. Anne, our long-

time amazing Secretary uses this tool to inform 
our community of all that is transpiring.  
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HOT LUNCH PROGRAM  
PAC has begun to organize this years Fall Hot 
Lunch Program and we are need of a parent 
to organize volunteers, send reminder emails 
with details of what tasks are needed for each 
specific lunch offering. If you are able to help 
with this job please email: 

wildflowerschoolpac@gmail.com

Where can you find PAC 
News & Events:  

1) Wildflower Website 

2) Facebook Private 
page ~ Wildflower 
PAC 

3) Class Rep direct 
emails 

4) Wildflower School 
Emails 

https://wildflower.sd8.bc.ca
https://forms.gle/eJW9PhKsLxacWfHi8
mailto:wildflowerschoolpac@gmail.com
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